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MINUTES
Graham Appearance Commission Meeting
January 6th, 2025
City Hall Council Chambers 
In Attendance:
Vice Chair Cheryl Ray, Clell Britt, Emily O’Dell and Bernadette Konzelmann.  Chair Zipporah Clark- Baldwin was absent. 
Staff: Evan Workman

· Meeting was called to order at 6:02pm by Vice Chair Cheryl Ray, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance, and a moment of silence.
· Approval of the December, 2024 Meeting Minutes
· Emily O’Dell moved to approve the minutes as presented, Bernadette Konzelmann seconded. All voted aye.
· 2025 Goals, Ideas, and Calendar Discussion
· The commission took a look at the year ahead and discussed a number of ideas for 2025.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]These included better planning for seasonal decorations, more engagement with local businesses, better city branding/ signage about the city, Arbor Day tree giveaways, litter clean ups, and more.
· The discussion was productive and the commission agreed it should continue into next month.
· Council
· No one from City Council was present.   
· Staff:
· Evan Workman had no updates, but stated he was hopeful and excited for the year ahead of the Appearance Commission. 
· Meeting adjourned
· Ms. Konzelmann motioned for the meeting to be adjourned.  Seconded by Clell Britt. All members voted aye.  Meeting adjourned at 6:42pm 
Minutes Submitted by Evan Workman
January 7th, 2025
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